

Communications Workers of America

AFL-CIO, CLC

February 11, 1992

John Strickland
President

Ermie Mistretta 1st Exec. Vice President

Connie Belisle 2nd Exec, Vice President

Ellen West Secretary-Treasurer America Innotek, Inc. Attn: Doug Sweet 1036 D Commerce Street San Marcos, CA 92069

Dear Doug,

After careful consideration of the "Brief Relief" disposable urinal bag I would agree that this is an excellent alternative to all other means to relieve oneself.

Our membership, in the past, has been faced with situations when restroom or portable facilities were not available and the only alternative has been to use cans, bottles or the great outdoors where sanitation and legal issues abound.

The information supplied to us show your product to be environmentally safe and disposable. In view of the intent of "Brief Relief" to be used as an alternative, not in place of "breaks" or personal time of the membership, I would endorse the product and recommend its use to those members I represent.

Sincerely,

John Strickland

President

C.W.A. Local 9588

JS:das